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RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education approves an award of contract. 
 

***** 
 

Award of Contract – New Gas Service at Dulaney High School 
 

Appendix I – Recommendation of Award of Contract 
 



Appendix I 
 

Recommendation for Award of Contract 
New Gas Service at Dulaney High School 

May 27, 2003 

In conjunction with the boiler replacement project at Dulaney High School, it is 
necessary that BGE upgrade the existing gas service.  This work includes extension of the 
existing gas main, a new meter regulating station, a new meter pad, and all associated restoration 
work.   BGE has agreed to perform this work for a cost of $32,123.00. 
 

At this time, the Department of Physical Facilities requests the Board’s approval of an 
award of contract in the amount of $32,123.00 with BGE to upgrade the gas service at Dulaney 
High School. Funding for this work is available in Capital Budget Project #665 – Major 
Maintenance. 
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